
 To Jeff Majors and 
Leah Carter, the Civil 
War means a 
heartbreaking 
separation of fast 
friends. Jeff and Leah 
determine to keep 
their friendship 
strong, in spite of 
joining opposite 
sides—UG/5.0/PTS.



 Teenagers Jeff 
Majors and Leah 
Carter become 
unexpectedly and 
dangerously 
involved in the 
sea action of the 
Civil War.—
UG/4.6/5.0



 Despite the Civil War, 
despite the fact that 
Leah's and Jeff's 
families are on 
different sides, they 
share a strong, 
growing friendship, 
and on their birthday, 
they share the gift of a 
lifetime.—
UG/4.6/6PTS.



 Leah's relationship 
with Jeff strains 
under newfound 
pressures as she 
struggles with her 
own personal battle 
in the backdrop of 
the Civil War.—
UG/4.1/5PTS.



 Jeff and Leah sort 
out their 
problems and 
learn valuable 
lessons against 
the backdrop of 
the bloody Battle 
of Antietam—
UG/4.8/6PTS.



 This is the story of a 
young woman's 
brave attempt to 
save her family's 
legacy during the 
Civil War. –PART 
ONE OF A 
TRILOLY 
UG/5.1/14PTS.-



 Fleeing Kentucky 
with her ragtag band 
of freed slaves and 
Thoroughbred horses, 
Jesselynn discovers 
her destination in 
Missouri has been 
ravaged. With no 
place of refuge left, 
she heads west on the 
Oregon Trail—
UG/5.2/15PTS.



 When a decision by 
the wagon master 
forces Jesselynn and 
her companions to 
separate from the 
wagon train, she finds 
a guide to take them 
to Oregon. The guide 
has a different plan, 
and Jesselynn and her 
friends agree to join 
him.—UG/5.0/14PTS.



 When her husband is 
captured by the British, 
pregnant Josie Summers 
Trethman disguises 
herself as a man, joins 
the North Carolina 
militia, and finds herself 
trapped in the midst of 
Cowpens, the turning-
point battle of the 
Revolutionary War.—
UG/5.5/17PTS.



 This novel in diary 
form shares the story 
of the youngest 
daughter of Czar 
Nicholas II, describing 
the privileged life her 
family led up until the 
time of World War I 
and the tragic events 
that befell them—
MG/6.5/13PTS.



 Anna, a countess forced 
to flee to England 
during the Russian 
Revolution, conceals her 
past to get a much-
needed job as a maid, 
but the growing 
attraction between her 
and the Earl of 
Westerholme makes it 
difficult for her to keep 
her secret.—
UG/7.1/14PTS.



 Catherine Howard 
recounts the events in 
her life that led to her 
being groomed for 
marriage at the age of 
fifteen to King Henry 
VIII, her failure to 
produce an heir to the 
throne, and her quick 
execution—
UG/4.9/8PTS.



 Catherine Howard 
recounts the events in 
her life that led to her 
being groomed for 
marriage at the age of 
fifteen to King Henry 
VIII, her failure to 
produce an heir to the 
throne, and her quick 
execution—
UG/5.9/13PTS.



 Despite the horrors of 
World War II, a French 
teenager pursues her 
dream of becoming an 
opera singer, taking her 
to places where she 
gains information about 
what the Nazis are 
doing--information that 
the French Resistance 
needs—UG/4.0/5PTS.



 Emma has always felt 
like an outsider at her 
exclusive prep school 
until she is given a copy 
of JANE EYRE. Reading 
of Jane's isolation 
sparks a sense of 
kinship for Emma, and 
a lightning storm 
catapults Emma into 
Jane's body and her 
19th-century world.—
UG/5.2/15PTS.



 In 1814 London, 
Georgiana is relieved 
that ball-gown flounces 
are not a priority at 
Stranje House, which 
fronts as a girls' reform 
school. Instead, she is 
assigned a chemistry 
project of international 
importance.—UG/5.1-
14PTS.



 Caroline Fletcher is 
raised in a culture that 
believes slavery is God-
ordained and biblically 
acceptable. Upon 
awakening to the 
cruelty and injustice it 
encompasses, Caroline's 
eyes are opened to the 
men and women who 
have cared tirelessly for 
her.—UG/5.7/23PTS.



 In an alternate England 
of 1851, spirited 14-
year-old Sophronia is 
enrolled in a finishing 
school where, she is 
surprised to learn, 
lessons include not only 
the fine arts of dance, 
dress, and etiquette but 
also diversion, deceit, 
and espionage—
UG/5.4/11PTS.



 In her alternate 
England of 1851, 
fifteen-year-old 
Sophronia tries to 
uncover who is 
behind a plot to 
control a prototype 
that has the potential 
to alter human and 
supernatural travel—
UG/5.8/12PTS.



 This is a historical 
novel describing 
the history and the 
lives of the men 
and women who 
were determined 
to prove their 
independence to 
the world in the 
War of 1812—
6.5/32pts.  UG. 



 After a summer 
locked away in a 
mental institution, 
seventeen-year-old 
orphan Ava Hall is 
sent to Blythewood, a 
finishing school for 
young ladies that is 
anything but 
ordinary-
UG/6.3/22pts.



 In the aftermath of the 
war in Sierra Leone, a 
village comes together 
to regain the beauty of 
life as it was in the 
past. The plot contains 
profanity and war 
violence.—
UG/6.6/13PTS.



 About-to-be-sixteen Cat 
Crawford is expecting 
an extravagant party 
thrown by her soon-to-
be stepmother and well-
meaning father. 
However, her 
expectations take a 
backseat when she time 
travels to sixteenth-
century Italy—
MG+/6.2/11PTS.



 Young Jethro 
Creighton grows 
from a boy to a 
man when he is left 
to take care of the 
family farm in 
Illinois during the 
difficult years of 
the Civil War   
8.9/11--MG



 This 
eighteenth-
century British 
novel tells of 
three 
unworldly 
people trapped 
by unwise 
love.—10.6/45PTS.  
UG



 As commander-in-
chief of His Majesty's 
ships and vessels in 
the West Indies, 
Admiral Hornblower
faces pirates, 
revolutionaries, and a 
blistering hurricane in 
the chaotic aftermath 
of the Napoleonic 
Wars-7.5/17pts.--UG



 Investigation into 
the legendary life 
of Alice Flagg, 
from the life of 
the old South to 
the 
Supernatural—
6.4/13pts.  MG



 Bewildered 
German 
soldiers fight 
and suffer 
through the 
chaos of World 
War I.—
8.0/12PTS. -UG



 Based on the true story 
of the 1839 mutiny on 
board the Spanish slave 
ship, Amistad, this book 
describes the 
frightening sequence of 
events that led fifty-
three young men and 
women and one young 
nation to seek freedom 
and justice for all 
people.   8.0/12pts--UG



 As war and the looming 
Russian Revolution 
threaten all they hold 
dear, Anastasia, the 
youngest daughter of 
Tsar Nicholas II, is 
being held in captivity, 
where she falls in love 
with one of her captors, 
a young man who has 
espoused the ideals of 
Lenin.—6.2/14pts.—
MG+



 Jim Hay is fifteen, 
thinks war is a 
glorious adventure 
and cannot wait for 
his turn to fight. 
While his longing for 
adventure is replaced 
by a basic need to 
survive, the final 
tragic outcome is one 
he never dreamed 
of—6.1/7PTS.  UG



 Historical 
novel about a 
Civil War 
prison camp 
in confederate 
Georgia.  
7.2/72PTS--
UG



 This book relates the 
role that Mary 
Musgrove, a Creek 
Indian, played as 
General Oglethorpe's 
interpreter in colonial 
America, smoothing the 
path to cooperation 
between the Creeks and 
the English settlers and 
ensuring the survival of 
colonial Georgia.  
6.9/12—MG+



 This fictional account 
of life with Anne 
Frank is from Peter's 
point-of-view. As he 
becomes closer to 
Anne, he begins to 
question his own 
religion and is forced 
to suppress his own 
desires to join the 
fight—3.4/8PTS- UG



 Instead of spending her 
teen years at parties and 
balls, Annie, an 
idealistic, poetry-loving 
patriot, finds herself 
nursing soldiers, hiding 
valuables, and running 
the household as the 
Civil War rages around 
her family's Virginia 
home.--5.5/16PTS--UG



 While serving as a 
British Fencible to 
maintain the peace in 
Ireland, Anson finds 
that his sympathy for 
a hedge master places 
him in conflict with 
the law—6.2/8PTS--
MG



 A boy endures a 
baptism by fire 
and becomes a 
man during the 
bloody Battle of 
Lexington, April 
19, 1775. 6.5/9.0--
UG



 Thomas of Hookton, 
having witnessed the 
massacre of the people 
of his coastal English 
village by a marauding 
band of French raiders 
on Easter morning 1343, 
embarks on a quest to 
hunt down the black-
clad knight who led the 
attack—7.1/24PTS.--UG



 Sixteen-year-old 
Margaret Rose Nolan, 
newly arrived from 
Ireland, finds work at 
New York City's 
Triangle Shirtwaist 
Factory shortly before 
the 1911 fire in which 
146 employees died—
4.4/8.0  UG



 Various diaries, letters, 
and other manuscripts 
chronicle the 
experiences of Octavian, 
a young African 
American, from birth to 
age sixteen as he is 
brought up as part of a 
science experiment in 
the years leading up to 
and during the 
Revolutionary War.—
8.0/13PTS.--UG



 Octavian, a young 
African-American, 
joins Lord 
Dunmore during 
the American 
Revolution to fight 
the rebels and gain 
his freedom—
8.1/22PTS.--UG



 From slave to 
matriarch, a 
black woman 
fights prejudice 
from the Civil 
War to the 
1960s  
7.0/16pts.--UG



 In eighteenth-century 
France, Marie 
Antoinette rails 
against the rules of 
etiquette that govern 
her life, even as she 
tries to fulfill her 
greatest obligation, 
giving birth to the 
next king.  7.1/14.0—
MG+



 In 1849, twelve-year-old 
Lucy is distraught when 
her mother moves the 
family from 
Massachusetts to a 
small California mining 
town. Lucy helps run a 
rough boarding house 
and looks for comfort in 
books while trying to 
find a way to get 
"home".  5.8/7.0--MG



 Captain Hornblower
has been ordered to find 
a water route across the 
Central American 
isthmus and destroy a 
fifty-gun Spanish ship, 
but Hornblower finds 
himself distracted by 
his newest passenger, 
the beautiful Lady 
Barbara Wellesley.   
7.8/14.0--UG



 An Italian-American 
Major wins the love 
and admiration of the 
natives of the small 
Sicilian village of 
Adano when he tries 
to replace the 700-
year-old town bell 
that was melted down 
by the Fascists.  
7.8/19PTS--UG



 Embroiled in the 
turmoil of the 
American Revolution, 
Anne in England and 
Nicole in the New 
World have little hope 
of seeing one another 
again, until a letter 
arrives that sends 
them on a harrowing 
journey—5.7/13PTS-
UG



 This book depicts the 
oppressive Roman 
occupation of ancient 
Palestine and the origin 
of Christianity. Ben-Hur
is wrongly accused by 
his former friend, the 
Roman Messala, of 
attempting to kill a 
Roman official. He is 
sent to be a slave.  
9.1/13.0--UG



 In 1936 Berlin, 14-yr-
old Karl, considered 
Jewish despite a non-
religious upbringing, 
learns to box from the 
legendary Max 
Schmeling while 
struggling with the 
realities of the 
Holocaust.-
5.7/13PTS-MG+



 When in the winter of 
1692, accusations of 
witchcraft surface in 
her small New 
England village, 
twelve-year-old Mary 
Chase fights to save 
her mother from 
execution.  7.0/11PTS-
-MG



 After the death of her 
father, King Henry 
VIII, in 1547, Elizabeth 
must endure the 
political intrigues and 
dangers of the reigns 
of her half-brother 
and her half-sister, 
before finally 
becoming Queen of 
England.  7.2/8.0-UG





 Hawk and Elizabeth 
Spencer struggle to 
raise a family in the 
Tennessee frontier in 
the midst of Indian 
troubles and the 
American Revolution-
6.0/18PTS--UG



 Three teenagers 
battle the flames 
of the Big Burn of 
1910, one of the 
century's biggest 
wildfires.—
5.6/9PTS.--UG

http://www.amazon.com/Big-Burn-Jeanette-Ingold/dp/015204924X/ref=sr_1_2?s=books&ie=UTF8&qid=1412169938&sr=1-2&keywords=THE+BIG+BURN
http://www.amazon.com/Big-Burn-Jeanette-Ingold/dp/015204924X/ref=sr_1_2?s=books&ie=UTF8&qid=1412169938&sr=1-2&keywords=THE+BIG+BURN


 The reunion of the 
Robichaud family and 
the Harrows in the land 
of the Acadians has 
brought two mothers 
and two daughters full 
circle. Time and tragedy 
have left their indelible 
imprints on all who 
have endured the 
decades of separation.  
6.1/12.0--UG



 During the War of 
the Roses, 
Richard Shelton's 
cross-bow and 
stout heart are 
pitted against the 
ambitious and 
wily Sir Daniel—
8.9/16PTS--MG



 This is the story of a 
young Confederate 
rifleman from 
Mississippi who served 
in General John Bell 
Hood's Army of 
Tennessee during the 
Civil War battle that 
takes place in Franklin, 
Tennessee.  6.6/17.0--
UG





 In 1868, teenaged 
Sherlock Holmes faces 
danger in a train 
station for the dead, a 
museum of 
curiosities, and 
downtown Moscow 
as he helps his 
brother, Mycroft, who 
has been framed for 
murder-6.0/11PTS-
MG+



 Born to former slaves 
on a Louisiana 
plantation in 1867, 
Madam C. J. Walker 
rose from poverty to 
become America's first 
black female 
millionaire, the head of 
a hugely successful 
company, and a leading 
philanthropist in 
African American 
causes. -6.6/27pts--UG



 After an arduous 
journey, Will Dwindle 
and his friend Ben 
finally reach California 
in 1849 intending to 
bring home the man 
who betrayed the honor 
of a girl back home in 
Philadelphia, but find 
themselves tempted by 
the riches of the Gold 
Rush.   7.2/7.0--MG



 Traveling to the New 
World in 1606 as the 
page to Captain John 
Smith, twelve-year-
old orphan Samuel 
Collier settles in the 
new colony of James 
Town, where he must 
quickly learn to 
distinguish between 
friend and foe.—
5.3/7.PTS--MG



 In twelfth-century 
England, seventeen-
year-old Edmund 
finds himself 
traveling to the Holy 
Land as squire to a 
knight crusader on his 
way to join the forces 
of Richard 
Lionheart.—
6.9/8PTS.--UG



 Trying to make sense 
of the horrors of 
World War II, Death 
relates the story of 
Liesel, a young 
German girl whose 
book-stealing and 
story-telling talents 
help sustain her 
family and the Jewish 
man they are hiding-
5.1/18PTS.--UG



 Lying at the end 
of her life in the 
room where she 
was born in 1851, 
Georgina 
remembers what 
it was like to 
grow up on the 
Ohio frontier.—
6.3/4PTS.--UG



 The arrival of her 
nemesis Sally Biddle 
and the return of her ex-
fiance Richard Baldt
spell trouble for young 
Jane Peck, who has 
survived on her own in 
Shoalwater Bay, a 
community of white 
settlers and Chinnook
Indians in 1850's 
Washington 
Territory.—5.1/7PTS--
MG



 Far from her native 
Philadelphia, Miss Jane 
Peck continues to prove 
that she's more than an 
etiquette-schooled 
graduate of Miss 
Hepplewhite's Young 
Ladies Academy as she 
braves the untamed 
wilderness of 
Washington Territory in 
the mid 1850s.—
5.0/8PTS--MG



 Bored and lonely after 
his family moves from 
Berlin to a place called 
"Out-With" in 1942, 
Bruno, the son of a 
Nazi officer, befriends 
a boy in striped 
pajamas who lives 
behind a wire fence.—
5.8/7PTS--UG



 When her husband is 
captured by the British, 
pregnant Josie Summers 
Trethman disguises 
herself as a man, joins 
the North Carolina 
militia, and finds herself 
trapped in the midst of 
Cowpens, the turning-
point battle of the 
Revolutionary War.—
5.5/17PTS. --UG



 While waiting for a 
church meeting in 
1706, Susanna 
English, daughter of a 
wealthy Salem 
merchant, recalls the 
malice, fear, and 
accusations of 
witchcraft that tore 
her village apart in 
1692.—6.0/11PTS.—
MG+



 Linking a fairy tale 
with the 
Holocaust, Yolen
creates a powerful 
novel about a 
young woman's 
discovery of her 
grandmother's 
past. 6.2/11PTS--
UG



 A mail-order 
bride crosses the 
country to marry 
a man she has 
never met but 
whom she will 
come to love. An 
inspirational 
romance.—
6.0/11PTS.--UG



 On her 16th birthday 
in 1936, Sophia begins 
a diary of life in a 
fictional island 
country, where she is 
among the last 
descendants of an 
impoverished royal 
family trying to hold 
the nation together on 
the eve of World War 
II-6.5/12PTS—MG+



 In late seventeenth 
century, 15-year-old Kit, 
driven to desperation 
by the starvation of one 
brother and 
mistreatment of his own 
simple-minded twin, 
realizes his dream of 
becoming an apprentice 
in London but feels 
drawn by duty to return 
home to Essex—
5.5/12PTS--UG



 In late seventeenth 
century, 15-year-old Kit, 
driven to desperation 
by the starvation of one 
brother and 
mistreatment of his own 
simple-minded twin, 
realizes his dream of 
becoming an apprentice 
in London but feels 
drawn by duty to return 
home to Essex-
UG/5.5/12PTS



 This book gives a 
fictionalized 
account of the life 
of John Henry 
"Doc" Holliday, a 
legend of the 
American West.  
8.2/16.0--UG



 The journals of Lewis 
and Clark record the 
death of a Blackfeet 
Indian chief killed in an 
encounter with their 
expedition. In the same 
journal is a reference to 
a white man who was 
living with the Blackfeet 
a few miles away. This 
is his story.—
7.3/12PTS--UG



 A spirited 
pioneer girl 
relates her 
adventures on 
the Wisconsin 
frontier.—
6.0/8PTS--MG



 Returning to her 
hometown of 
Catawissa, 
Pennsylvania, in 1867 to 
marry a man she has 
never met, seventeen-
year-old Verity Boone 
gets caught up in the 
mystery surrounding 
the graves of her 
mother and aunt and a 
dangerous hunt for 
Revolutionary-era 
gold.—5.7/11PTS--UG



 Novel about a 
court-martial 
on a mine 
sweeper in the 
Pacific during 
World War 
II.—8.7/47PTS-
-UG



 In 1754, an Indian raid 
on her small New 
Hampshire town 
leaves Miriam Willard 
a prisoner of the 
Indians, forced to take 
part in a harrowing 
march north.  
7.1/9PTS--MG



 Louisiana in the late 
1960s where 
segregation and 
prejudice still thrive, 
two high-school 
football players, one 
white, one black, 
become friends but 
find that some 
changes are too 
difficult to accept—
5.9/11PTS--UG



 As part of a Spanish 
expedition to the New 
World, a Jesuit 
seminarian witnesses 
the enslavement and 
exploitation of the 
Mayas and his own 
seduction by greed 
and ambition.  
6.5/9.0--MG



 When her dalliance 
with Sir Walter Ralegh
is discovered by Queen 
Elizabeth in 1587, lady-
in-waiting Catherine 
Archer is sent to the 
struggling colony of 
Roanoke, where she and 
the other English 
settlers must rely on a 
Croatoan Indian for 
their survival.  6.1/14.0-
MG+



 The daughter of an 
English country knight 
keeps a journal in which 
she records the events 
of her life, particularly 
her longing for 
adventures beyond the 
usual role of women 
and her efforts to avoid 
being married off.  
7.4/9PTS--UG



 In 1453, 17-year-old 
Luca is recruited to 
investigate evil across 
Europe and frees 
Isolde from captivity 
in a nunnery. 
Together they seek the 
one who holds the 
secrets of the Order of 
Darkness.—
5.6/11PTS-MG+



 In this classic 
story, Ebenezer 
Scrooge learns 
the true meaning 
of Christmas 
after being 
visited by three 
ghosts-6.7/5PTS-
-MG



 Princess Cleopatra, 
the third and favorite 
daughter of King 
Ptolemy XII, comes of 
age in ancient Egypt, 
accumulating power 
and discovering love.  
6.4/10.0—MG+



 This is a novel about a 
mime who retreats to 
his home in post-
World War II 
Germany after an 
accident cripples him 
and leaves him trying 
to cope with his life, 
the desertion of his 
"friends," and the 
world around him-
7.1/14PTS-UG



 Relying on his horse 
as his protector, 
fourteen-year-old 
Robey Childs travels 
into the battlefields of 
the Civil War on a 
mission to find his 
father and is forever 
changed by the 
destruction he 
sees.6.7/11PTS.--UG



 This book is a diary 
account of thirteen-
year-old Anetka, life 
in Poland in 1896, 
immigration to 
America, marriage to 
a coal miner, 
widowhood, and 
happiness in finally 
finding her true love.-
5.5/6PTS-MG



 In 1943, a British fighter 
plane crashes in Nazi-
occupied France. When 
Verity is arrested by the 
Gestapo, she intricately 
weaves her confession 
by uncovering her past, 
how she became friends 
with the pilot, and why 
she left the pilot in the 
downed plane.-
6.5/15pts.--UG



 After being taught in a 
boarding school run by 
whites that Navajo is a 
useless language, Ned 
Begay and other Navajo 
men are recruited by 
the Marines to become 
Code Talkers, sending 
messages during World 
War II in their native 
tongue.  6.4/9.0-MG



 A confederate 
soldier wounded 
and disillusioned 
in the fighting at 
Petersburg 
decides to walk 
back to his home.  
7.5/28PTS-UG



 Eleven-year-old Nellie 
Lee Love records in 
her diary the events of 
1919, when her family 
moves from 
Tennessee to Chicago, 
hoping to leave the 
racism and hatred of 
the South behind-
4.9/5.0-- MG



 This novel is 
based on the 
true story of 
an aborted 
slave rebellion 
in 1831.—
10.2/33PTS--
UG



 This book provides an 
illustrated retelling of 
Alexandre Dumas's 
classic in which 
Edmond Dantes is 
sent to prison on a 
false accusation in 
1815, escapes many 
years later, and finds 
treasure he uses to 
exact revenge.  
8.3/39PTS--UG



 Peter and John are 
caught up on opposite 
sides of the search for 
a secret that might 
change the world. 
Both are seeking the 
secret in their own 
ways, John in the 
world of Muslim 
Spain and Peter in 
Rome.—6.2/13PTS.-
MG+



 An eighteen-year-old 
stonecutter who is 
caught in the middle 
of political conflict in 
Florence, Italy, in the 
early 1500s must flee 
for his life in disguise 
because he has 
become the best-
known face and figure 
in Florence.—
6.1/11PTS-UG



 After America is drawn 
into World War II, 
Hank finds himself on 
the "Yorktown," an 
aircraft carrier in the 
Pacific in constant 
danger from torpedoes. 
But in an era of 
prejudice and 
segregation, Hank's 
choice of friends might 
prove most 
dangerous—
MG/6.3/7PTS.



 In the early 1900s, 
sixteen-year-old 
Prudence Galewski
takes a job at New 
York's Department of 
Health and Sanitation 
as assistant to the head 
epidemiologist, who is 
trying to discover how a 
seemingly healthy 
woman can be 
spreading typhoid 
fever.-6.4/9PTS—MG+



 Sarah risks her life to 
clear her murdered 
father's name and 
expose big time 
criminal activity in the 
lawless mining town 
of Leadville—
5.4/6PTS--UG



 Set in the mid-
nineteenth 
century, this is the 
story of a priest 
who sets out to 
win the 
Southwest for 
Catholicism—
9.8/17PTS.--UG



 This novel, set in 
the American 
wilderness, is a 
tribute to the 
noble pioneer 
spirit in conflict 
with encroaching 
society.  9.5/44--
UG



 Nadya, a kitchen girl 
in a Russian tavern, 
has no memory of her 
past until two young 
men arrive with news 
that her grandmother 
summoned them to 
find her.—5.7/7PTS--
UG



 A U.S. Army 
Reserve captain 
is recalled to 
active duty to 
lead a rifle 
company during 
the Korean 
War—
6.5/18PTS.--UG



 In 1520, thirteen-year-
old Anne Boleyn, 
jealous of her older 
sister's beauty and 
position at court, 
declares that she will 
one day be queen of 
England, and that her 
sister will kneel at her 
feet.6.9/9PTS--UG



 In 1429 France, 
Gabrielle cannot 
resist the urge to 
escape her small 
town and follow 
her friend, Joan 
of Arc.  6.4/13.0--
UG



 Johnny Fraser, the son 
of Scottish immigrants 
now living in North 
Carolina, goes off to 
fight in the 
Revolutionary War 
and has adventures 
on both sides of the 
Atlantic.  8.2/28PTS--
UG



 Gilbert Martin and his 
young wife Lana 
struggle to survive in 
the Mohawk Valley 
during the 
Revolutionary War. 
With battles against 
green-coated Tories and 
hostile Indians raging 
on two fronts, the 
young couple stick to 
the land they have 
claimed.-6.2/31PTS--
UG



 While her tyrannical 
family is out of favor in 
Italy, young Catherine 
de' Medici is raised in 
convents. Then in 1533, 
when she is fourteen, 
her uncle, Pope Clement 
VII, arranges for her 
marriage to prince 
Henri of France, who is 
destined to become 
king.-6.6/10PTS.-MG



 A young centurion 
ventures among the 
hostile tribes beyond 
the Roman Wall to 
recover the eagle 
standard of the Ninth, 
a legion that 
mysteriously 
disappeared under his 
father's command.-
7.1/15PTS-MG+



 Amber Billows 
keeps a journal of 
the days leading 
up to and 
following the 
Pearl Harbor 
attack in 
Hawaii.—
5.6/3PTS--MG



 In ninth-century 
Britain, the fifteen 
year old daughter of 
King Alfred of West 
Saxony finds she must 
assume new 
responsibilities much 
sooner than she 
expected.—
6.6/11PTS--UG



 When the "Morning 
Star" sails on the Pacific 
in 1836, fourteen-year-
old Patience Goodspeed
can't wait to be the 
assistant navigator. But 
when danger strikes, 
Captain Goodspeed
whisks his children off 
to a boarding school in 
Hawaii until the ship 
returns.-6.8/10PTS--MG



 Lady Mary is a ward of 
Lord and Lady Macbeth 
whose life is forever 
changed when her 
father, Lord Cawdor, 
betrays the Scottish king 
and is hanged as a 
traitor. Mary must 
struggle to survive and 
do what she can to 
prevent more deaths.-
5.1/10PTS-MG



 In 1791, after being 
transported to 
Australia in the 1st 
shipment of convicts, 
Mary Bryant and 
seven other convicts, 
unable to endure the 
terrible conditions of 
the penal colony, 
organize a daring 
escape in an open 
boat.—5.8/7PTS--UG



 Twenty-year-old 
Marlene spends the 
summer of 1944 visiting 
her cousin, Eva Braun, 
at Adolf Hitler's 
mountain retreat, where 
she enjoys luxury and 
prestige, and finally 
comes face-to-face with 
the evils this sheltered 
world represents.—
6.2/18PTS--UG



 Silvano and Chiara, 
teens sent to live in a 
friary and a nunnery 
in 14th century 
Renaissance Italy, 
dream of a future 
together, but when 
murders are 
committed, they must 
discover who is 
behind the crimes—
6.3/12PTS—MG+

http://www.amazon.com/Falconers-Knot-Story-Friars-Flirtation/dp/159990229X/ref=sr_1_1?s=books&ie=UTF8&qid=1412183544&sr=1-1&keywords=FALCONER'S+KNOT
http://www.amazon.com/Falconers-Knot-Story-Friars-Flirtation/dp/159990229X/ref=sr_1_1?s=books&ie=UTF8&qid=1412183544&sr=1-1&keywords=FALCONER'S+KNOT


 Seventeen-year-old 
Richie Perry, just out 
of high school, enlists 
in the Army in the 
summer of 1967 and 
spends a devastating 
year on active duty in 
Vietnam—7.1/14PTS-
-UG



 In Victorian London, 
impoverished fifteen-
year-old orphan Grace 
takes care of her older 
sister, Lilly, who suffers 
from a mental illness, 
but after enduring 
many harsh and painful 
experiences, the two 
become the victims of a 
fraud.—7.0/12PTS—
MG+



 Set in World 
War I Italy, this 
is one of the 
most poignant 
love stories 
ever written.—
7.0/20PTS--UG



 Book Two in The 
Stonewyke Trilogy 
continues the 
sweeping, panoramic 
saga of three 
generations in the 
lives of an aristocratic 
Scottish Family—
7.0/18PTS--UG



 Mary Ingles was a 
young, expectant 
mother when she was 
captured by the 
Shawnee and held 
captive for months, 
but her spirit and 
courage kept her alive 
until she was returned 
to her people.—
6.7/25PTS--UG



 This timeless 
epic of the 
Spanish Civil 
War portrays 
every facet of 
human 
emotions.—
9.6/39PTS--UG



 After spending three 
years apart, eighteen-
year-old Susanna is 
eager to be reunited 
with her fiancé Will, 
who is to arrive from 
London so that they can 
be married, but 
unbeknownst to 
Susanna, the plague is 
beginning to spread 
throughout the city.—
5.8/9PTS.--UG



 In 1905, Kula finds 
herself alone in San 
Francisco looking for 
evidence to clear her 
father of murder. She 
is swept up into a 
world she only 
dreamed of as an 
outlaw's daughter--a 
world of art, elegance, 
and intrigue—
4.8/10PTS--UG



 As punishment for his 
poor judgment, a 
young, inexperienced 
Roman army officer is 
sent to Northern 
England to assume 
the command of a 
motley group known 
as the Frontier 
Wolves.—
6.9/13PTS—MG+



 In Conners, Georgia, 
1974, fourteen-year-old 
Darcy tries to deal with 
her mother's battle with 
breast cancer as she also 
faces new feelings for 
an outcast senior at her 
school and learns that 
the war in Vietnam is 
more than a school 
project.—4.9/8PTS--UG



 A teenage boy falls in 
love with an 
"upperclass" girl and 
gets to know his 
estranged grandfather 
in one heartbreaking 
summer which 
climaxes in a 
shattering search for 
Nazi war criminals—
6.7/7PTS.--UG



 Coauthored with 
William R. Forstchen, 
this tale about the 
Battle of Gettysburg 
imagines what would 
have happened if the 
Army of Northern 
Virginia had won—
7.0/27PTS--UG



 This Civil War novel 
traces the lives, 
passions, and careers of 
military leaders Thomas 
"Stonewall" Jackson, 
Winfield Scott Hancock, 
Joshua Chamberlain, 
and Robert E. Lee, who 
all meet on the same 
battlefield for the first 
time at 
Fredericksburg.—
7.0/31PTS--UG



 In fourteenth-century 
Bologna, Alessandra 
Giliani, a brilliant 
young girl, defies 
convention and risks 
death in order to 
attend medical school 
at the university so 
that she can study 
anatomy—6.4/8pts—
MG+



 Major General Winfield 
Scott, veteran of the 
War of 1812, and 
Captain Robert E. Lee, 
an engineer with no 
combat experience, lead 
the U.S. Army against 
Santa Anna in this 
historical novel about 
the Mexican-American 
War.—6.8/28PTS--UG



 After the Civil War 
sweeps away the 
genteel life to which 
she has been 
accustomed, Scarlett 
O'Hara sets about to 
salvage her plantation 
home—6.2/69pts--UG



 In the fifteenth-
century, seventeen-
year-old Ismae
escapes from an 
arranged marriage 
into the sanctuary of a 
convent, where she 
learns that the god of 
Death has blessed her 
with dangerous 
gifts—5.9/20PTS--UG



 Having fled Nazi 
Germany, Rebecca 
Schwart's father is 
compelled to dig 
graves for a living, 
but he encourages 
Rebecca to feel that 
she's part of 
America—6.0/30PTS-
-UG



 A tiny orphan boy 
named Pip acquires a 
mysterious benefactor 
who sponsors him to 
become a gentleman. 
Years later, Pip 
confronts his past 
heartaches and 
illusions that his 
"great expectations" 
have brought upon 
him.—9.5/37PTS--UG



 After growing up 
breaking horses 
with her father, 
fifteen-year-old 
Lily leaves home 
to teach in a 
frontier town.—
6.5.13PTS--UG



 This novel chronicles 
the history of the 
Hawaiian people, 
dramatizing the 
interactions of Hawaii's 
original Polynesians, 
the first missionaries 
who arrived there, and 
the Chinese, Japanese, 
and Filipinos who 
intermarried with the 
Hawaiians.—
8.2/83PTS--UG



 A secret 
excavation, an evil 
conspiracy, an 
unannounced 
wedding, and an 
unsolved murder 
are mysteries to be 
explored in this 
Scottish romance—
7.2/18PTS--UG



 Thomas, on a mission 
for King Edward to 
capture the castle of 
Astarac, becomes an 
outcast when he saves a 
woman from being 
burned as a heretic by a 
corrupt priest, but his 
friends help him when 
he uncovers a plot to 
create a fake Holy 
Grail.—6.8/20PTS-UG



 Ten-year-old Sarah 
Chapman, recovering 
from smallpox in 1752, 
becomes caught up in 
another life and death 
battle when her mother, 
Martha, is accused of 
witchcraft by her uncle 
who wants the plot of 
land on which the 
Chapman family is 
living.—6.8/17PTS--UG



 The author 
presents a 
historical fiction on 
the life and death 
of Marie 
Antoinette through 
a diary she leaves 
behind in her 
prison cell—
6.5/16PTS.--UG



 Anetta, Rosalba, and 
Luisa find their lives 
taking unexpected 
paths while growing up 
in eighteenth-century 
Venice at the orphanage 
Ospedale della Pieta, 
where concerts are 
given to support the 
orphanage as well as 
expose the girls to 
potential suitors.-
6.4/12PTS--UG



 In eighteenth-century 
England, Will runs 
away from his father, 
only to be captured by 
an armed highwayman 
who turns out to be a 
girl. Together, they seek 
vengeance against 
Will's cruel father and 
the soldiers who killed 
the girl's parents.—
5.7/12PTS-MG+



 This book recounts 
the early years of 
Horatio Hornblower's
captaincy, in which 
the young hero is 
stretched to the 
utmost by adventures 
at home and in the 
Mediterranean.—
7.3/17PTS--UG



 As commander of 
the sloop 
"Hotspur," Horatio 
Hornblower helps 
the British fleet 
effectively 
blockade Napoleon 
Bonaparte's French 
navy.—7.5/19PTS-
-UG



 Hornblower, on 
the verge of 
securing his first 
post as captain, 
finds himself 
fighting alongside 
a man whom he 
has unintentionally 
helped to court-
martial—
7.4/7PTS.--UG



 The fate of Sam, 
Charlie, Alice, Daisy, 
and other 
Galvestonians hangs 
in the balance as the 
flood waters rise 
during the great 
hurricane that hit 
Galveston, Texas, in 
1900.—6.0/5PTS—
MG+



 Unable to kill, a 
young Cheyenne 
is scorned by his 
tribe when he 
chooses to 
become a 
horsecatcher
rather than a 
warrior—
8.2/11PTS--UG



 What roots of 
rebellion took 
the brothers of 
Anna and 
Katrina down 
separate 
paths?—
6.9/18PTS--UG


